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1. Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 10:12 AM by Director David Bobzien.  

 

 

2. Introductions of Those in Attendance: Those in attendance introduced themselves. 

 

 

3. Public comment and discussion: Director Bobzien asked for public comment, there was none.  

 

 

4. Discussion of Proposed Regulation:  Ms. Wickham read through each section of the proposed 

regulation and asked for those in attendance to provide comment at the end of each section.      

 

Laura Wickham: We did have a workshop on this proposed regulation amendment a couple 

months ago. We are now moving forward with emergency regulations as opposed to just the 

permanent regulations due to delays in the GOE and Legislative offices due to COVID.  We wanted 

to make sure we had these regulations in place just in case it takes longer than anticipated. You will 

hear a lot of the same information. We did not make any other changes to this from the prior 

workshop.  
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Section 1.  There was no public comment. 

Section 2.  There was no public comment.  

Section 3.   There was no public comment. 

 

Section 4.   Laura Wickham: Just to clarify, any funding or financing information we remove 

from this section does not preclude any loans which are current from having to adhere to these 

requirements. Any active loans we still have the authority to continue to monitor and receive 

payments. This section is for projects moving forward.  

 

There was no public comment. 

 

Section 5.  There was no public comment 

 

Section 6.   There was no public comment 

 

Section 7.   There was no public comment  

 

Director Bobzien: To reiterate, for any active, outstanding loans, these requirements are attached to 

those loans. We are shifting this program to a grants program and will no longer be making new 

loans.  

 

Laura Wickham: That is correct. Many of these requirements are also for the initial portion of 

making the loan, so for qualifying, whether they were able to qualify for that loan from the 

beginning, will not apply to anyone because we are no longer granting loans.  

 

 

5. Public comment and discussion:   

    Director Bobzien asked for public comment. There was no public comment. 

 

6. Adjournment:  

    Director Bobzien adjourned the meeting at 10:21 AM. 


